Trianovich, Amanda

Subject: FW: P&Z Commission hearing 10/28/24

From: Sonny Anand <sonny@arhousingct.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2024 3:28 PM

To: Trianovich, Amanda <atrianovich@westportct.gov>
Subject: Re: P&Z Commission hearing 10/28/24

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Amanda,

How are you? | spoke to neighbor next-door and we discussed about the trees that you mentioned on the
property line. | told her that we have some plan of planting some trees at the property line. We’re not sure
at this time regarding the kind of trees and the quantity. She has no issues or any concern regarding
current planting proposal if any.

Thanks,
Sonny



